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2024

LITE 
Conference

Learning, Innovation, and Technology in Education

WEDNESDAY AND THURSDAY,

Riverside County Office of Education  
Conference Center

4280 Brockton Avenue | Riverside, CA 92501

The Riverside County Office of Education, San Bernardino 
County Superintendent of Schools, and Inland Area CUE have 
partnered together to present the Learning, Innovation, and 
Technology in Education (LITE) conference. Educational 
technology facilitates learning experiences that are targeted, 
relevant, actively engaging, socially connected, and 
growth-oriented. This two-day conference will support 
educators in developing technological and pedagogical 
knowledge in support of effective teaching and learning.

Registration  
NOW OPEN 

REGISTER AT:  https://events.bizzabo.com/LITE24 
Early Bird Rate - $120
Deadline: Tuesday, April 30, 2024

Conference Rate - $150
Wednesday, May 1–Friday, July 5, 2024

Group Rate Available +20
To inquire, please email ndelgado@rcoe.us.

For further information, please contact:  
Mike Leffin, Administrator, Riverside County Office of Education | (951) 826-6220 | ets@rcoe.us #LITEConference

 

https://events.bizzabo.com/LITE24



